
Minutes of 
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board 

 October 1, 2014 
 

Present: Bill Takacs; Ted Seliga; Greg Marous, Road Department and Linda Zimmerman, 
Secretary 
 

The regular meeting was called to order at 3:55 P.M. at the Town Hall. 
 

MINUTES 
     
 The minutes of the September 3, 2014 meeting were approved as written. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Request for Tree Planting 
 
 Mr. Marous reported that the request for tree planting was denied by the Board of 
Trustees and there is currently a moratorium on tree planting. 
 
 The board held a discussion on tree planting and was in agreement that there needs to be 
a plan with pros and cons identified. 
 
Saturday Burial Fee 
 
 The board discussed the Saturday burial fee and if there is a need to increase it.  Mr. 
Marous will research the exact costs that are incurred for Saturday burials and it will be 
discussed at the next meeting. 
 
GPS Coordinates – Cemetery Software 
 
 The board discussed GPS Integration that can be installed within the CIMS software.  
CIMS can provide the latitude and longitude for the center of each grave in the cemetery and it 
will identify the graves within five feet.  The cost for the upgrade is $500.00 plus $400.00 for the 
aerial map. 
 
 Mr. Seliga stated that he discussed this with Mr. Stanek and they both feel that it would 
be a good idea to move in this direction. 
 
 Mr. Marous made a motion to recommend to the Board of Trustees that the township 
purchase the upgrade to the CIMS software in the amount of $900.00 which will provide a 
latitude and longitude for each grave in  Restland Cemetery. 
 
 Mr. Seliga seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
 



Section Markers 
 
 Mr. Marous reported that he received the new Section markers.  They are the same size in 
black with white letters. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Security Cameras  
 
 Mr. Marous mentioned the need for security cameras at Restland Cemetery.  A discussion 
followed. 
 
 Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:17              
P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 

Linda L. Zimmerman 
          Secretary to Cemetery Board 
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